From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Peres Da Costa, David

18 August 2015 09:43

Planning

FW: Flat 1, 89 Priory Road - objection FAO David Peres da Costa

Can this be logged on M3 (I will upload to TRIM)

David Peres da Costa
Senior Planning Officer

Tel.: 020 7974 5262
Visit camden.gov.uk for the latest council information and news

From: Laura Duec

Sent: 18 August 20 :

To: Peres Da Costa, David

Subject: Fwd: Flat 1, 89 Priory Road - objection FAQ David Peres da Costa

From: Laura Dweck

Date: 17 August 2015 22:14:36 BST

To: planning@camden.gov.uk

Subject: Flat 1, 89 Priory Road - objection FAO David Peres da Costa

Hi David,

We live at flat 2, 89 Priory Road. We made an objection to our neighbours
proposal at flat 1, 89 priory Road. [ understand that they have revised their
plans. We have seen these revised plans and still have 2 of the same concerns:

The extension length is too long it will still block our light if built. We believe
it doesn't adhere to the 45 degree rule.

There is still a considerable amount of glass being used at the rear of the
extension it looks to be approximately three times the current amount at their
existing bedroom. Whilst we would have less of an issue if this was a living or
kitchen area we find the fact it is a bedroom will effect our enjoyment of the
communal garden.

We are out of the country now until 1st September so didn't want to miss a
consultation period.

Thanks



Laura & Richard Dweck



